
 
 

RIDGEFIELD PARK HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
234 MAIN STREET 

RIDGEFIELD PARK, NJ  07660 
historicprescomm@ridgefieldpark.org   

      
 
To help make the application process easier for everyone, the HPC would like all applicants to know 
that you are welcome to attend a meeting to ask any questions on your project or ask for assistance 
with your project before you purchase your application.  The HPC is very willing to assist any 
member of the public with their application.   
 
Remember, feel free to attend a meeting or email the HPC with your questions at: 
historicprescomm@ridgefieldpark.org.  A sample of the application is here for you to look at.  You 
can purchase your application at the Building Dept. for $60.00. 
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